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Good afternoon, 

  

I would like to add my name to the many that have already sent in objections to the proposed 
development of the Brooklands Farm Site. 

  

There are so many reasons for this development not to go ahead but I have listed my main concerns below: 

  

The increase in air pollution is a rising concern in general and with increased traffic flow the level of air 
pollution will rise, causing an even greater impact on the health of locals and wildlife. This will have a 
knock-on effect on the NHS & local health services which are already badly over stretched. 

  

The development of urban areas will have a detrimental effect on the wildlife with loss of habitat and it will 
increase the risk of flooding. 

  

The local infrastructure is already at breaking point, journeys taking longer, parking, schools and hospitals 
are under pressure. Most of the housing will not be affordable and locals will be pushed further down the 
housing ladder. 

  

Living in the Garden of England should allow us to breathe fresh air, walk in open spaces and nurture the 
wildlife and the environment. 

  

There are far too many developments causing overcrowding in already over populated areas. 
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All of the local public services can't cope at present and over development will pile on extra pressure 
costing thousands of pounds. 

  

Will the fire, police and NHS services be given extra resources to cope with all of the issues this 
development will bring with it? 

  

Please listen to the people, we care and feel that our voices are not being heard. 
 
Janet Mock 

 
 
 
 
 




